
 

Lee & Penny Anderson Arena 

Construction Update                   April 12, 2024 

Ryan Companies is leading construction of the Lee and 

Penny Anderson Arena for the University of St. Thomas. 

Demolition of Service Center is complete.  Demolition of 

McCarthy Gym will be completed next week.  Construction 

of the footings and foundations for the arena has started, 

and the tower crane will be erected by mid-April. 

 

University community members are requested to use the 

pedestrian routes as shown in the map below.  

 


